
  

Bonding of gas piping systems   

  

Bonding of gas piping systems should not interfere with any cathodic protection forming part of the gas 

piping system. The bonding of the gas line should therefore be made on the consumer side of the gas 

meter. It is recommended that the gas piping system be bonded to the main distribution panel, the 

grounding conductor or the grounding electrode.  

  

Isolated neutral meter enclosures   

  

Individual meter enclosures are required to have the neutral conductor isolated in the meter enclosure 

and grounded at the first point of disconnect.   

  

Multi-meter enclosures are to have the neutral grounded within the meter enclosure. (ref. Bulletin 22-2)  

  

  

  

      

    

  

  
    


